
 
 
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background 
 
 
 
In the current Plant Survey, McArthur High School (Parcel 20) is designated as a senior high 
primary use, housing grades 9-12, and is recommended for continued use. In May 7, 2004, a 
Castaldi report, which the Broward County Public Schools (BCPS) authorized, regarding 
McArthur High School, was submitted to the FDOE; and upon FDOE review of the report, 
FDOE approved the replacement of Buildings 6, 7 and 8. 
 
The planned demolition and restoration/renovation of certain buildings, and construction of 18 
classrooms at McArthur  High School was presented to the School Board at the May 14, 2019 
Board Workshop and the June 25, 2019 Regular School Board Meeting. 
 
Thus, staff is recommending that the School Board should give the authorization to conduct 
the Spot Survey to enable the implementation of the project as stated herein. 
 


